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29/04/2022 

 

Dear Parent 

 

Re: AQA GCSE Physical Education Non-Examined Assessment – Written 

 

I am writing to inform you that your son will be starting his written Non-Examined Assessment: Analysis and 
Evaluation of Performance. This assessment accounts for 25% of his Non-Examined Assessment grade, which 

equates to 10% of his overall Physical Education grade. The first submission deadline for this work is Thursday 

26th May 2022 at 17.00 via Microsoft Teams.  

 

Your son will be briefed each week on the weekly task to be completed. Your son will need to complete each section 

during his double Physical Education theory lesson as well as part of his weekly homework. To monitor your son’s 

weekly progress of this work, he will be required to upload each section to the relevant weekly assignment posted 

on Microsoft Teams, in advance of his single Physical Education GCSE lesson the following week.  

 

Please see dates outlined below: 

 

Work Set  Section of Work Work Uploaded  
Week commencing 25th April Section 1 - Analysis of Strengths – 

Component of Fitness and Skill or Tactic 
Week commencing 2nd May 

Week commencing 2nd May Section 2 - Analysis of Weaknesses – 
Component of Fitness and Skill or Tactic 

Week commencing 9th May 

Week commencing 9th May Section 3 - Evaluation of Training Plan to 
Develop Component of Fitness Weakness 

Week commencing 16th May 

Week commencing 16th May Section 4 - Evaluation of Plan to Develop Skill 
or Tactic Weakness 

Week commencing 23rd May 

Week commencing 23rd May Preparation for First Submission – Review of 
All Sections 

First Full Submission - 
Thursday 27th May 17.00  

 

Your son will need to complete this work digitally, therefore must come prepared to all lessons with his iPad. I 

highly recommend he saves his work onto his school OneDrive to ensure it is backed up and able to be accessed 

on multiple devices across several locations.  

 

As this is an assessed piece, your son will need to follow the AQA regulations.  

 

Students must not: 

• Submit work that is not their own. 
• Lend work to other students. 
• Allow other students access to, or use of, their own independently sourced material. 
• Include work copied directly from books, the internet, or other sources without acknowledgement. 
• Submit work that is word-processed by a third person without acknowledgement.  
• Include inappropriate, offensive, or obscene material. 

 



 

 

I would like to thank you in advance for your support with this assessment. It is very important that your son 

submits this weekly work to Microsoft Teams and completes his first full submission by Thursday 26th May 2022 

at 17.00.  

 

If you have any questions on the details outlined above, please feel free to get in contact.  

 

Many thanks for your support.  

 

Kind regards 

 

Luke Huelin  

Head of Physical Education 

lah@rgshw.com  
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